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September 12, 2011
Via ELS

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.

Room TW-A325

Washington, DC 20554

Re: File No. 0007-EX-TU-2011 — Application for Consent to Transfer Control of
Corporation Holding Station License

NOTICE OF CONSUMMATION

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of EMS Technologies, Inc. (“EMS”), LXE Inc., and Honeywell International
Inc. (“Honeywell”) (collectively, “the Parties™), this letter notifies the Commission that
on August 22, 2011, the Parties completed the transfer of control of EMS to Honeywell
as contemplated in the application filed in the above-referenced proceeding.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,

Sy

Catherine Wang
Nguyen T. Vu

Counsel for Honeywell International Inc.
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